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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE    

Colley Road Bridge, Leeson Park Closed Due to Flooding 

 

BELOIT, WI Jan. 23, 2018 ― The Colley Road bridge over Turtle Creek and Leeson Park are 

closed due to flooding. 

The National Weather Service also has issued a flood warning for Turtle Creek due to the 

rising creek levels. The NWS’ forecast predicts that the creek will be below flood stage by 

this afternoon. 

The City of Beloit will continue to monitor the creek levels and will send out another 

update when the road and park are open again. 
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